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Hello,  

As someone who came from a state that has gun control, Maryland, I oppose this bill. 

Waiting periods have long since null and void to slow gun violence. Along with 

restricting locations that would only hinder law abiding gun owners and embolden 

those would want to do harm. These are noting but pandering and virtue signaling 

that’ll result in nothing changing. Regarding trigger activators they are still semi auto 

and it would be restricting a part that is LEGAL per ATF rule. Banning that will solve 

nothing and be another reason why people are starting to lean more towards the 

right. Shut this bill down please. I don’t want to see this state go the way of Maryland 

or Washington. Please keep Oregon 2A.  

Thank you and take care,  

Henry Christensen  


